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Statement on Professional Ethics

The statement that follows was originally adopted in 1966. Revisions were made and
approved by the Association’s Gouncil in 1987 and 2009

Introduction

From its inception, the American Association of University Professors has recognized that
membership in the academic profession carries with it special responsibilities. The
Association has consistently affirmed these responsibilities in major policy statements,
providing guidance to professors in such matters as their utterances as citizens, the
exercise of their responsibilities to students and colleagues, and their conduct when
resigning from an institution or when undertaking sponsored research. The Statement on
Professional Ethics that follows sets forth those general standards that serve as a
reminder of the variety of responsibilities assumed by all members of the profession.

In the enforcement of ethical standards, the academic profession differs from those of law
and medicine, whose associations act to ensure the integrity of members engaged in
private practice. In the academic profession the individual institution of higher learning
provides this assurance and so should normally handle questions conceming propriety of
conduct within its own framework by reference to a faculty group. The Association
supports such local action and stands ready, through the general secretary and the
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